
 

 

Industrial action on the cards 
 
The PSA has declared a dispute against the employer over the matter of non-implementation of a new 
remuneration framework. Conciliation meetings were convened, and parties reached a deadlock. The 
PSA conducted a mandating process with the Union’s members through a voting poll. The process was to 
determine members’ willingness to embark on industrial action on the matter. An overwhelming majority 
of members participated in the voting process and voted in favour of strike action.  
 
The PSA has now developed Picketing Rules, which have been sent to the employer for consideration 
and signature. Once the Rules have been signed, members will be engaged further on the plan for the 
strike action.Further developments will be communicated. 
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